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ANNUAL SUMMARY 2010 
 
Financial reporting: 
 
29 Oct 
Alma Media's Interim Report for July-September 2010: Net sales and operating profit 
grew as the advertising market picks up 

 
22 Jul 
Alma Media Corporation's Interim Report for April-June 2010: Net sales at comparison 
period level, operating profit slightly down 
 
30 Apr 
Alma Media Corporation's Interim Report for January-March 2010: Net sales at 
previous year's level, operating profit grew 
 
12 Feb 
Alma Media Corporation: Financial statements release 2009: Net sales decreased, but 
relative profitability was maintained in a difficult market conditions 
 
Stock exchange releases: 
 
31 Dec 
The Ruling of the Court of Appeal confirms Alma Media's right to use Etuovi.com 
trademark in online services 
 
26 Nov 
Alma Media's financial reporting in 2011 
 
10 Nov 
Invitation to Alma Media Capital Markets Day 2010 
 
5 Nov 
Alma Media: Announcement pursuant to the Securities Act, Chapter 2, Section 10 
 
5 Nov 
Alma Media: Announcement pursuant to the Securities Act, Chapter 2, Section 10 
 
29 Oct 
OP Life Insurance Company Ltd will buy property to be built for Alma Media's new 
printing facility in Tampere 
 
1 Sep 
Alma Media simplifies its group structure by merging Alma Media Interactive Oy into 
parent company 

 
26 Aug 
The joint venture arrangement related to Alma Media's and Arena Partners' 
cooperation closed 

http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=466381
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=466381
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=427289
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=427289
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=393997
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=393997
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=361598
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=361598
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=490097
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=490097
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=477606
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=471384
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=469488
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=469322
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=466549
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=466549
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=443327
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=443327
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=441132
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=441132
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19 Aug 
Decisions taken by the Extraordinary General Meeting of Alma Media Corporation 
 
14 Jul 
Finnish Competition Authority has accepted Alma Media Corporation's and Arena 
Partners' cooperation 
 
9 Jul 
Alma Media's second quarter operating profit to be slightly below the corresponding 
period 
 
1 Jul 
Alma Media's president and CEO charged with discrimination at work in the case of 
Johanna Korhonen 
 
1 Jul  
Alma Media's new printing and distribution company named Alma Manu Oy 
 
22 Jun 
Petri Hakala appointed publisher of Satakunnan Kansa 
 
9 Jun 
The increase of Alma Media Corporation's share capital based on option programme 
2006A 

 
27 May 
Share subscription price with stock options 2009B and market value of stock options 
2009B 
 
21 May 
Notice to the Extraordinary General Meeting of Alma Media 
 
7 May 
The increase of Alma Media Corporation's share capital based on option programme 
2006A 
 
3 May 
Finnish Competition Authority has referred Alma Media Corporation's and Arena 
Partners' cooperation to continued consideration 

 
30 Apr 
Insider trading investigation into LSO Osuuskunta's share trading has led to a charge 
against Mr Kai Seikku, the President of Okmetic Oyj and a member of the Board of 
Directors of Alma Media 
 
27 Apr 
Change in the structure and composition of Alma Media's business segments 
 

http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=438512
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=424381
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=424381
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=422603
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=422603
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=419394
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=419394
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=419227
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=416052
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=410398
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=410398
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=405046
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=405046
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=402579
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=396890
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=396890
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=395144
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=395144
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=393999
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=393999
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=393999
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=392694
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23 Apr 
Alma Media has received a request to convene an extraordinary general meeting 
 
16 Apr 
Jouko Jokinen appointed as Executive Editor-in-Chief of Aamulehti, Matti Apunen to 
join EVA, the Finnish Business and Policy Forum 
 
15 Apr 
Herttaässä applies for a special audit on Alma Media Corporation 

 
29 Mar 
Alma Media strengthens its Marketplaces business in Finland through cooperation with 
several leading regional newspapers 
 
17 Mar 
Trading of Alma Media Corporation's 2006C options begins 
 
11 Mar 
Alma Media to execute its plan to renew its printing facilities in Tampere 
 
11 Mar  
Decisions taken by the Annual General Meeting and the Board of Directors of Alma 
Media Corporation 
 
2 Mar 
Alma Media's Annual Report 2009 published 

 
17 Feb  
Alma Media's financial statements, the Report by the Board of Directors and the 
Auditor's report 2009 published 
 
16 Feb 
Notice to the ordinary Annual General Meeting of Alma Media 
 
12 Feb 
Correction to Alma Media's financial statements release 
 
1 Feb 
Alma Media: Annual summary 2009 

 

http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=391230
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=388027
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=388027
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=387736
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=380917
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=380917
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=376285
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=373987
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=373985
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=373985
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=369929
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=364026
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=364026
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=363294
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=361775
http://www.almamedia.fi/release?release=357309

